
ANNOUNCEMENT:  
Linda Mar Blvd Pavement Rehabilitation Project 

August 11th - September 30th, 2014 

 

Construction will take place on Linda Mar Blvd.  

between Linda Mar Shopping Center and Hermosa Drive.  

Expect delays.  

Alternate routes around the construction zone is advised.  

For further information please contact the City of Pacifica  

Engineering Department at (650) 738-3772. 


